
 

On Thursday 4th March 2021 it is World Book Day! 

To celebrate it this year we are hosting a virtual competition. There 

are two tasks that you can do to take part but only one can be 

entered per child. You can choose which one you would like to do!  

Wednesday 3rd March will become 

 Well-being Wednesday World Book Day  

and some time will be allocated for you to complete the task during 

this day. 

One task is to create a story jar filled with objects and items from a 

book of your choice.  

The other task that you could choose is to create a book character 

out of a potato (a bit like the egg competition that we run at Easter).  

You can find some examples of both on the next page to give you an 

idea.  

There will be a winner from each class and each winner will get to 

choose a book of their choice up to the value of £10.  

Please email your competition entries to your year group email 

address by the following Wednesday, 10th March. The winners will 

then be announced soon after.  

If you have any questions, please email me on 

y5@stacksteads.lancs.sch.uk or contact me via the school office.  

Mrs Barnes – English Subject Leader 

mailto:y5@stacksteads.lancs.sch.uk


Story Jar Ideas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Potato Character Ideas 

 


